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As a county without a hospital and without large facilities other than our public 

schools, maintaining our fairgrounds is a must to be able to support the people of 

Columbia County. During the wildfires our fairgrounds facility housed people and 

animals not only from our county but from other counties.  

Helping counties to maintain and renovate fairground facilities would go a long way in 

helping with public safety, fiscal responsibility and emergency planning and 

preparedness. 

Please support this bill. 


